
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                              

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                                                            18th May 2018 

Wow, the year 6 pupils have been phenomenal this week during their SATS.  They all worked their hardest and were 
focused the whole way through.  To finish off their week they are at Amazon World today.  A really big thank you to 
all staff involved, from teaching the children, to helping support throughout the week as well as maintaining the 
security of the papers which is all part of the process.  I would also like to thank our school governors Mrs Redfern, 
Mrs Wood and Mr Piggott for coming in to make sure the process ran extremely well.  Finally, thank you to the rest 
of the school for altering their week to accommodate the tests. We will have to wait until July for the children’s 
results.  I think everyone will sleep really well this weekend!   

Also this week, Van Gogh class have undertaken road safety with the IW Fire and Safety service.  They learnt lots of 
valuable lessons about safely crossing the road and walking roadside.  Matisse class enjoyed some exotic fruit 
tasting to tie in with their Rainforest topic, and children in years 1 and 3 created some lovely bunting to celebrate 
the Royal wedding. 

Everyone is looking forward to tonight’s disco!  Tickets can still be purchased tonight on the door for £2.00.   
Parents/carers are required to stay with children who are in Pre-school, Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1.  All 
children in Key Stage 2 can stay at the disco without an adult but they must be signed out and collected by an adult 
at the end of the evening.  Thank you to the Friends of Brading for their hard work in organising the disco and their 
support. 

Next week is our last week before half term.  We will be supporting Mental Health Awareness Week where every 
class will be focusing on happiness and what makes them happy.  Also Monet class will be walking to St Mary’s 
church as part of their RE curriculum looking at ‘sacred places’. 

Finally, I would just like to remind you that we are a Healthy School and request that you please do not send in 
chocolate, sweets or fizzy drinks in your child’s lunchbox.  Also, please do not put any food in your child’s lunchbox 
that contain nuts as we have children and staff in school with allergies. 

Enjoy the weekend and the royal wedding!   If you are celebrating have a great time. 

Remember my door is always open. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

Attendance 07/05/18 – 11/05/18 
Class Attendance Lates 

Whole school 
attendance for 
the week:  
97.1% 
against our 
target of 97%. 

Picasso 97.2% 2 

Van Gogh 96.8% 2 

Matisse 97.1% 3 

Monet 100% 6 
Banksy 95.1% 0 

 

Birthday: 
 Rosie Golden Tickets 

w/c 21st May: 
 Ellyse 
 Olivia E 
 Emily 
 Alfie H-S 
 Jessica 
 Rosie 

 
 

OUR ‘STARS OF 

THE WEEK’ ARE: 

 Theo 
 George 
 Alfie O 
 Summer 

KS2 have many exciting trips planned for this term.  
Unfortunately if we do not receive sufficient financial 
support, these trips will not be able to go ahead – they 
are already hugely subsidised.  Please can all 
outstanding money be paid by the due date specified in 
the original letters. 
 
If your child is in KS2 and you have not seen any trip 
letters, please ask Miss Hughes for another copy. 
 

Remember we have a breakfast club at school 
every weekday morning, starting at 8am.  It is £2 
per session, and children are provided with toast 
or cereal and a drink.  There is no need to pre-
book, just turn up and sign your child in. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
May 21st  KS1 Sports ASC 4-3pm 
 KS2 Sports ASC 4-3pm 
 Gardening ASC 3-4pm 
May 23rd  Foundation Stage health screening with school nurse 
 Sewing ASC 3-4pm 
May 28th - Jun 1st  May half term 
Jun 7th  Monet River Study trip 
Jul 2nd  Year 6 trips – Tackt Isle 
Jul 3rd  Year 6 trips – Legoland 
Jul 4th Year 6 trips – Firestone Copse 
Jul 20th  Last day at school for the academic year 
Jul 23rd  Development day – school closed to pupils 
Jul 24th - Aug 31st Summer Holidays 
 

 
 
 

Lunch menu w/c Tuesday 21st May  

Monday: Chicken Curry with Rice/Lentil & 
Sweet Potato Curry with Rice(v), Mixed 
Peppers, Green Beans, Apple Crumble with 
Custard. 
Tuesday: Beef and Pepper Wholemeal Pizza 
with New Potatoes/Spanish Omelette with 
New Potatoes(v), Sweetcorn, Roasted 
Tomatoes, Tutti Fruity. 
Wednesday: Roast Chicken and 
Stuffing/Quorn Roast(v), Roast Potatoes, 
Mixed Seasonal Vegetables, Gravy, Apple 
Flapjack. 
Thursday: Beef Stir Fry with 
Noodles/Wholemeal Vegetable Pasta 
Bake(v), Broccoli, Cauliflower, Peach Upside 
Down Cake and Custard. 
Friday: Battered Fish/Cheese and Tomato 
Fresh Bread Pizza(v), Chips, Baked Beans, 
Peas, Vanilla Shortbread.

Just so you are aware, the prices of school 
dinners will be rising to £1.95 from 
September 2018. 
 
If you wish to order snack for your child, 
there are snack forms and envelopes on the 
front desk. 
 

TONIGHT 

TICKETS £2 
ON THE DOOR 
 

St Mary’s Church Jumble 
Sale 

Saturday 26th May at 2pm 

(open to receive Jumble at 
11:30am) 

Brading Town Hall 

Various stalls including Raffle;  

Bric-Brac; Toys & Books; Cakes; 
Tea & Coffee 

We strongly advise everyone to put children’s names into all 
clothing they bring to school, especially jumpers and PE kit.  
Could you please all check your children's jumpers to make 
sure they have their own and haven’t brought home 
someone else’s by mistake.   
 


